
 
Do you know of a family or individual from our parish that is in need 
this Christmas? 
 

Contact St. Peter the Apostle Parish office as soon as possible and we 
will place these families on our list! 
 

The Giving Tree will arrive on Sunday November 27th. 
 

Please take a gift tag home with you! After purchasing the gift, bring 
your unwrapped  gift with the gift tag back to the Church during a 
weekend Mass or to the parish office during the week. Deadline for 
gifts is Tuesday, December 13th. 

 
 


